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525 International Parkway
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January 15, 2021

Mr. Tomas Herrera

Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint North

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852-2738

Re:  Application for Approval of Proposed Change of Control of TRU-GLO, Inc.,
NRC License Number 42-23889-01E and Device Registration Certificate
NR-1180-D-101-E

Dear Mr. Herrera,

Reference is made to the NRC Form 313, Application for Materials License, submitted
on November 25, 2020 by TRU-GLO, Inc. (“Licensee”), with respect to NRC License
Number 42-23889-01E, Docket Number 030-36055 and device registration certificate
NR-1180-D-101-E. Reference is also made to the United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission’s letter to TRU-GLO, Inc. dated December 31, 2020, signed by Ms. Shirley
S. Xu, pursuant to which the NRC consented to the proposed change of control
transaction pursuant to which TRU-GLO, Inc. would become a direct or indirect
subsidiary of GSM Holdings, Inc. The purpose of the letter is to notify you and confirm
that the proposed change of control with a direct or indirect subsidiary of GSM Holdings,
Inc. was consummated effective as of January 15, 2021. Thank you for your assistance
in connection with this matter.

Please contact me at (972) 774-0300 if Licensee can provide any additional information.

Very truly yours,

OO \me\ma\/\/
Lorraine Hellinghausen
diation Safety Officer
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